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International Student Orientation

At the beginning of each term, the Office of Global Services (OGS) (http://
www.northeastern.edu/ogs) conducts orientation sessions, events, and
activities designed to ensure all international students have completed
all U.S. documentation requirements. OGS staff provides information

and support to help international students transition to life in the United
States and at Northeastern University. During Orientation, students will
also have the opportunity to meet other international students, learn from
shared experiences, and find any assistance they may need.

Orientation week is very important. All students should register, attend
every mandatory session, and attend as many scheduled events as they
can to avoid missing other important information during the first few
weeks on campus.

For a schedule of required sessions and other events, please visit the
OGS website (https://www.northeastern.edu/ogs/home/new-students/
orientation/#1501875537352-ce3d3c3e-69d2).



